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11 February, 2010 

 
Ref: 2010 Regular Session of the Committee on NGOs (25 January – 3 February 2010) 

 
 
Dear Ms. Barathieu, 
 
 We would like to inform you that the Committee on Non-Governmental Organizations 
has deferred your application for consultative status with ECOSOC at its Regular Session 
(25 January – 3 February 2010). 
 
 The Committee decided to defer the consideration of your application for consultative 
status to the Resumed Session of the Committee on NGOs scheduled from 26 May – 4 June 
2010. 
 
 A letter of invitation from our Office will be sent to you before the 2010 Resumed 
Session. 
 

 
 

Sincerely yours, 

          
Andrei Abramov 

Chief NGO Branch 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Asian-Eurasian Human Rights Forum 
E-240, Sarita ViharNew Delhi – 110044, India 
Fax: +91. 191. 2 505 161 
E-mail: knpandita@yahoo.co.uk 
 
NGO Response System Log in Information 
Username: asiaeurasia@hotmail.com 
Password: lawvb 


